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September 2021 

Investigation work on the M31 Motorway, Campbelltown 
Road, Cambridge Avenue, Glenfield Road and Moorebank 
Avenue, Glenfield from 6 September 
The NSW Government has started early planning for a future upgrade and extension of Cambridge 
Avenue, Glenfield. This upgrade would improve access to the Moorebank Logistics Park and address the 
long term population and employment growth in the Liverpool Moorebank sub region. 
 
To assist with planning for the project, we will carry out geotechnical investigations and land survey work. 
The work includes: 

• Surveying 
• Digging soil samples  
• Drilling pavement samples and boreholes using mechanical equipment 
• Taking photographs  

 
 

 

Location showing investigation area  
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Our work will be carried out in line with the latest Public Health Orders and with a COVID safe plan in place.  

How will the work affect you? 
We will carry out most of this investigation work during day. Some work will be carried out at night to 
minimise the impact on traffic.  
 
Some of the investigation work may be noisy however we will make every effort to minimise the impact on 
surrounding businesses and residents including completing the noisy activities by 11 pm. 

Traffic changes 
Some temporary lane closures will be in place so that our work can be carried out safely. Traffic control will 
be in place. Please keep to speed limits, follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions and allow extra travel 
time.  
 
For the latest traffic updates, you can call Live Traffic on 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App. 
 
Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 370 601 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for day and night 
investigation work between Monday 6 
September and Monday 15 November, 
weather permitting.  
Our day work hours will be between 7am 
and 6pm Monday to Friday and between 
8am and 1pm Saturdays. Our night work 
hours will be between 8pm and 5am 
Sunday to Thursday. 

 

 

Contact  
If you have any inquiries about this work or would 
like further information please contact our project 
team. 
Phone: 1800 370 601 
Email: cambridgeavenue@transport.nsw.gov.au 
Web: nswroads.work/cambridgeave 
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